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What we’re building 

Greenock’s new Health Centre has been classed as an 
essential project by the NHS and has therefore remained 
open during the Covid-19 pandemic. Due to this we have 
also been asked to extend our working hours at weekends 
and during the week. We will restrict the majority of this to 
internal works. 
 
 
 
Current progress 

The external landscaping is nearing completion. 
The internal fit out works are also well underway with 
works ongoing on all four levels.  
 

 

 

 

 

What’s coming up? 

The majority of the building works are due to complete in 

December with the building handing over to the NHS in 

January 2021. 

Thereafter the commissioning period will run to late 

March, when the new centre will open. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About BAM 

BAM Construction is part of BAM Construct UK which is 

one of the country’s largest construction services 

organisations with a turnover of more than £900 million. 

We operate throughout England, Scotland and 

Wales. Our European parent company is Royal BAM 

Group which employs over 25,000 people worldwide and 

has a turnover of €7billion. 

 

 

 

Welcome to our newsletter, which aims to keep you up-to-date with what is happening on our site. 
 

 

For more details about BAM visit: 

www.bam.co.uk 

 

Contacting the site team 

If you have any questions or concerns about what is 

happening at site, please contact the Project Manager, 

Will McElhaney, or call us on Tel:  07770 524 972/ 07827 

308 190 or email: wmcelhaney@bam.co.uk 

 

Progress Photographs 
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